
Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our upcoming Community Charity Awareness 

Campaign! This initiative aims to raise awareness and support for local charities that are 

making a difference in our community. 

Campaign Dates: January 15 - February 15, 2024 

Kick-Off Event: January 15, 2024, at 10 AM at the Community Center. 

Throughout this month-long campaign, we will host various events, workshops, and 

information sessions to highlight the amazing work of our local charities. We encourage 

everyone to participate and donate generously! 

For more information, please contact us at info@communitycharity.org or visit our website 

at www.communitycharity.org. 

Thank you for your support in making our community a better place! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Charity Awareness Team 
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